
Transgender Day of Remembrance

November 20, 2021

Transgender people in Boulder are valued and important members of our
community.

Transgender people are more likely to be discriminated against in the areas of
housing, employment and healthcare.

The City of Boulder will continue to educate and advocate about transgender
issues and provide funding for services and programs for the transgender
community.

November 20th of each year we honor transgender people who have been
murdered because of their transgender identity and we acknowledge the level
of extreme violence and fear faced by transgender people nationally and
internationally.

The City of Boulder values continuing support for transgender people by
directly advocating for transgender cultural competency training, expanding
programs for transgender people, and providing access for equal representation
of transgender people in the decision making processes of city government.

We, the City Council of the City of Boulder, Colorado declare November 20
as
 

Sam Weaver, Mayor
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